
SR 29 Labelle Bypass 
Feasibility Study

FEASIBILITY STUDY - Public meeting October 1, 2025				  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District One, in partnership 
with the City of LaBelle, Hendry County, and the Heartland Regional 
Transportation Planning Organization (TPO), is conducting a feasibility study 
for a proposed SR 29 LaBelle Bypass. This study is evaluating the viability 
of alternative corridors within a 10-mile radius of LaBelle to improve traffic 
flow while avoiding and minimizing impacts on the social, economic, cultural, 
natural, and physical environment. 
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The Florida Department of Transportation may adopt this planning product into the environmental review process, pursuant to Title 23 U.S.C. § 168(d)(4), 
or to the state project development process.
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For additional information 
about the project, please 
visit the project's website.

VISIT THE PROJECT 
WEBSITE AT:
www.SWFLROADS.com/
project/453578-1

QUESTIONS OR 
CONCERNS:

Vitor Suguri 
Project Manager 

Phone: 
(863)-221-1707 

Email: 
Vitor.Suguri@dot.state.fl.us

The study evaluated various engineering and environmental factors to 
determine potential bypass routes for SR 29. Below are the corridors that have 
been advanced to alternatives screening, indicating they have passed initial 
evaluations and are undergoing more detailed assessment: 


